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Date: 25/10/2023 

To: NOK & Families 

From: Trish McKenzie  

Subject: COVID 
Update on the current COVID-19 outbreak. The facility has had further positive cases with 
both residents and staff. The facility now has had a total of 18 positive residents and 13 staff 
members. We remain with 4 residents still requiring isolation these are all in the Glenelg 
Wing and 5 staff still off work due to COVID requirements for working in aged care.  

The facility continues to inform the PHU and DOH. The DOH has provided a further 4 surge 
staff members to assist and extended the time of the first surge workforce.    

All required care needs and precautions have been put in place in all wings. All visiting and 
PPE requirements remain the same as last MEMO.  

Please if you have any question or concerns relating to this email, please contact me at the 
facility 

Many Thanks  

Trish McKenzie 
IPC Lead 


